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Brookvale Primary School  

Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a delight to welcome our children back to Brookvale over the last two weeks after what I hope was a 
refreshing break. With the days becoming longer, brighter and hopefully warmer, this holiday recharge sees us   
enter a crucial term in your child's learning, one full of great opportunities, events and of course lessons! 

 

This week marked the fantastic World Book Day event! Our Reading experts Mrs Carlill and 
Miss Willars led a book extravaganza, where it was wonderful to see reading take centre stage 
in a host of exciting activities and Brookvale's first ever 'Masked Reader' competition - did you 
manage to identify our mystery masked readers? Make sure you check out the great work 
from your child's class shared on Twitter! 

 

Last Monday we welcomed back Aston Villa Foundation's 'Villa Vision' initiative who, after conducting eye tests on 
our Year 5 and 6 cohorts, returned to carry out further extensive tests. This great initiative, funded by the AVFC 
Foundation, will see a number of our children receive two free sets of glasses! This is a fantastic offer, however  
remember, should you be concerned or curious about your child's eyesight, the NHS will cover the full cost of an 
eye test for any child under the age of 16. It is recommended all children from the age of 3 receive regular, full eye 
examinations. 

 

Last week, we also celebrated our first class assembly of the half term, Year 4's Roman epic. Full of choreographed 
songs and fantastic acting, and directed by Brookvale's own Roman Empress Miss Humphrey, it was a truly        
wonderful performance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today Year 3 finished a busy week 
performing their assembly, A walk 
through Egyptian History.  Another 
first class performance Directed by 
the fantastic Miss Willars. 

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

Mr Mills 



Reception 89.34% 

Year 1 93.75% 

Year 2 94.83% 

Year 3 96.68% 

Year 4 97.41% 

Year 5 98.89% 

Year6 96.07% 

03/03/2025 to 07/03/2025 Our School Attendance Target is  

   97% 

Best chance of academic     

success and in later life. 

Poor attendance—less 

likely to succeed          

academically/in later 

life. 

Serious impact on  
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reduced life 

chances 

Attendance This Week 

96.27% 
Attendance  

Year-to-Date 
 

95.61% 
175 days off school per year. 

Use this time for holidays, appointments etc 
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You get extra playtime! 

Weekly Attendance 

Y5 

You each win a new book. 

Great Job! 
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Weekly Attendance 

Harper Rec  

& 

Jack Y6 
Attendance has really improved 

this week. Lets keep it going…. 

Every day Counts! 

Attend Today  

Achieve Tomorrow 



 

Parental Safeguarding 

Social Media is one of the most popular aspects of the 
internet, and with the amount of apps available for 
download increasing constantly, keeping young people 
safe online has never been more important. 

 

 

 

Why are a lot of social media apps 13+? 

As you can see from the above infographic, many    
social media apps have an age rating of 13+. This     
relates to data processing policies that social media   
companies need to adhere to. Under the COPPA 
(Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act) Law,  social 
media companies are prohibited from collecting and 
storing any personal information about any persons 
under the age of 13, unless they have permission from 
their Parents/Carers. 

What age do you recommend to begin social networking? 

This is going to be different for everyone. However, if the age rating were to do with content, it may be higher. For example, 
while YouNow’s terms state that any user needs to be over the age of 13, some of the content that is being generated on that 
platform would not be appropriate for someone under the age of 18. 

It’s always a good idea to gather as much information as possible before proceeding to download any social media app. 

We’d recommend checking out Common Sense Media. They give an overview of the app and also a rating based on opinions 
from experts, Parents/Carers and children and young people too. 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/


Lunches 

We are excited to be rolling out the ‘Eat Them to Defeat Them’ campaign in March 2025 across our 
primary schools! This fantastic initiative, created by Veg Power and ITV, aims to encourage children 
to eat more vegetables through fun activities, and exciting lunchtime experiences. 

As part of the campaign, we will be running a week of specially themed menus focused on show-
casing different vegetables. This means some meal choices will be different from the usual menu. 
We kindly ask if you have already pre-selected meal choices for next week (week beginning 
10.03.25) you will need to update meal choices accordingly. The updated menus are now live on 
Relish. 

The campaign officially launches the week of 10th March. We encourage all parents and carers to 
support this campaign at home in order to make this a fun and impactful experience for the chil-
dren. 

Please visit EatThemToDefeatThem.com which has a dedicated section and short video to inform 
and support families. 



 
In the News 

There is an exciting event from The Literacy Trust coming up this Saturday! 

Families are invited to join a FREE World Book Day celebration with local author, 
Kate Rafiq.  
 

We’ll be exploring stories about Birmingham, including a reading from Kate’s      
Birmingham Boy. All attendees will receive a free book. 
 

WHAT: Storytelling with Kate Rafiq – local author of Birmingham Boy. Free books 
for all attendees! 

 WHO FOR: Children aged 5-8 and their families 

 WHEN: Saturday 8 March, with the same session running 11.30-12.15 and 
13.00-13.45 

 WHERE: Children’s Library – downstairs at the Library of Birmingham 
(Centenary Sq, B1 2ND) 

HOW TO BOOK: Tickets are free but booking is essential using an online form. 
www.literacytrust.org.uk/events/world-book-day-at-the-library-of-birmingham/ 

Collect the frame for your   picture 

from the school office 

For the safety of      

everyone please       

ensure that children  

DO NOT  

ride bikes or scooter 

across the playground. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dunebooks.co.uk%2Fbirminghamboy&data=05%7C02%7Cp.coulson%40brkvale.bham.sch.uk%7C2f91c8b94e024b2d442b08dd5afb3c3f%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d96587c%7C0%7C0%7C638766757274834157%7CUnknown%7
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dunebooks.co.uk%2Fbirminghamboy&data=05%7C02%7Cp.coulson%40brkvale.bham.sch.uk%7C2f91c8b94e024b2d442b08dd5afb3c3f%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d96587c%7C0%7C0%7C638766757274853651%7CUnknown%7
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fliteracytrust.org.uk%2Fevents%2Fworld-book-day-at-the-library-of-birmingham%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cp.coulson%40brkvale.bham.sch.uk%7C2f91c8b94e024b2d442b08dd5afb3c3f%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d9658
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.literacytrust.org.uk%2Fevents%2Fworld-book-day-at-the-library-of-birmingham%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cp.coulson%40brkvale.bham.sch.uk%7C2f91c8b94e024b2d442b08dd5afb3c3f%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d9


Upcoming Events 

Brookvale’s Got Talent Show  

Thursday 20th March 

YOU could be our next  

Brookvale’s Got Talent  

WINNER 2025 

Play a musical instrument 

Tell some funny jokes 

Sing a song 

Recite a poem 

Perform magic 

tricks 

Perform your sport skills 

Dance 

2D or 3D Art Entry 

Don’t want to get on stage? 

Children can enter some 2D or 3D art  

Create  artwork with the theme ‘Any Dream is Possible’ 

All entries must be in school by 9am Friday 7th March 

Perform solo or 

part of a group 



Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 9th April 2025 
Non Uniform Day  

3.30pm—5pm 

£2.00 entry  

To be paid by Wednesday 2nd April on MCAS  

Pocket money for Tuck-shop  

 



Don’t forget to book your Parent Evening 

Consultation on MCAS 

Call the office if you are having issues. 

Book your place on MCAS  

Places are limited 

Thursday 20th March  SEND Coffee morning with Marie Smith 9—

10am 

Brookvale Got Talent Show—more details to 

follow 

Friday 21st March  Red Nose Day—Wear red to school raising 

money for Comic Relief 

Tuesday 25th March Y1 and Y3 Open morning—Parents are invited 
to attend at 9am only 

The session will end at 10.50am  

Wednesday 26th 

March  

Y2 Sea-life trip  

Wednesday 2nd April  Y2 Class Assembly 9am—families are         

welcome to attend  

Eid Lunch  1 adult per family invited to attend 

at 11.30  - Book your place on MCAS 

Wednesday 2nd—

Thursday 3rd April  

Parent Consultation Appointments—book 

your appointment on MCAS 

Tuesday 8th April  Y6 Open morning—Parents are invited to 
attend at 9am only 

The session will end at 10.50am  

Easter Lunch for Phelps and Cadbury at 

11.30am 

Wednesday 9th April  Easter Lunch for Zephaniah and Lewis at 

11.30am 

Spring Fling 3.30pm—5pm Book your child’s 

place on MCAS by Wednesday 2nd April. 

Thursday 10th April  Y3 Egyptian Class Trip  

Friday 11th April  Awards and 100% Attendance Assembly  

Break up for Easter Holidays 

Monday 14th April—
Friday 25th April 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

Monday 28th April   SCHOOL CLOSED FOR TEACHER TRAINING 

DAY  

Tuesday 29th April   All children back to school 

Wednesday 30th April Y6 Open morning—Parents are invited to 
attend at 9am only 

The session will end at 10.50am  

Thursday 1st May  PROPOSED—Closed for voting except for 

Y6 and Staff who attend school as normal  

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday Monday—School CLOSED 

Upcoming Events 



Social Media Brookvale Primary @BPS_B23 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 have had a fabulous day celebrating ‘World Book 

Day’, they have focused on the ‘Journey’ by Aaron   

Becker and drawn some images of where their crayon 

What was behind the door today in 

year 4?  

The ‘Journey’ they’ve been on today has been 

truly wonderful - look at that level of detail!  

What on earth is going on 

in year 6 today? Where 

have those purple feathers 

come from?  

Phase 1 of cresting 

our own version of 

“Journey” by Aaron 

Becker is in full 

swing in year 6!  

Thank goodness for Stop, 

Drop and Read today     

because I can’t get enough 

of “The Letter with the 

Reception enjoyed creating their own      

character, setting and adventure after       

enjoying the whole school story ‘Journey’ by 

Aaron Becker  

Reception enjoying reading outdoors 

in the reading crates. 

First story of 

the day in 

Reception 

class  

Year 3 are preparing for a 

journey today! They have 

been busy investigating the 

items and unscrambling the 

letters to make predictions 

about her focus text for the 

day!  

Starting off World Book Day with a   

Kahoot for story books but emoji style!  


